Notice of Maintenance Work

- Sewer

Waitomo District Council would like to notify the
public that a contactor will be carrying out sewer
maintenance work on Rora St, Te Kuiti during the
evenings from November 30 - December 14, 2010.

If you have any queries regarding this work please

phonr WDC on 0800 932 4357 or 07 878 0800.
Chris Ryan /
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